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  Help us solve this case…
Harding Township
On May 25, 2019, Harding Township Police responded to a report of dead livestock on Cherry Lane, which is located off of Dickson’s Mill Road.  It was discovered that two sheep, which were on private property, had sustained gunshot wounds.  One sheep was deceased, and one was seriously injured.  The actor(s) trespassed onto private property and used a weapon to shoot the two sheep.  This incident occurred between 6:30 P.M. on 5/24/2019 and 12:30 P.M. on 5/25/2019.
We are asking anyone that may have information to contact     

The Morris County Sheriff’s CrimeStoppers at: www.copcall.org
973-COP-CALL or

 Use the free “P3 Tips” app on any mobile device
NO ONE WILL ASK YOUR NAME!

YOU could receive a REWARD up to $1,000.00
CrimeStoppers


NEEDS YOUR HELP 








